

Have you had your say yet?

Over the summer, the volunteers from the Huby Community Neighbourhood Plan Working Group have been busy! We have been out and about listening to what YOU think about Huby.

We've been asking what you like about living or working in Huby, what would make it a better place to live or work, and what you would like it to be like in the future.

We've had stands at the Huby Feast in June, The Huby Primary School Carnival in early July and at the Huby and Sutton Show a few weeks ago. The stands have had a mixture of information and pictures of Huby – with 'have your say' forms for people to offer their views. 200 people at the show alone called in to explore the display, have a chat or leave their comments. There was a chance for children to design their own model village, a Huby history quiz and free herb seedlings to take away.





If you have any questions about this newsletter or the Huby Community Neighbourhood Plan please contact neighbourhoodplan@hubyvillage.org.uk or speak to Richard Todd on 07795 592449









What have you been telling us?

There are so many things people love about Huby!



What are some of the things people would like to see improve?

- Lots of comments about poor state of the roads, traffic speeds, parking
- Need better community facilities
- Need better mobile reception

These are just a few of the issues raised.

What would people like Huby to be like in the future?

Well, most people so far seem to want it to stay pretty much as it is, with a vibrant village life where people know each other and where there is real community spirit. Although one (young) resident thought it would be cool if it could be a sci-fi village!

What happens next?

We are currently contacting all of the local groups, clubs, societies, businesses and stakeholders. If your group or business hasn't heard from the Working Group by early September and you would like to talk to us, please contact: neighbourhoodplan@hubyvillage.org.uk.

We are inviting anyone with a stake in Huby's future - including local residents – to come along to tell us more about your vision for Huby's future at an event at Huby Village Hall on Friday 27th

September 7.30pm – 9.00pm or Saturday 28th September 10.00am – 12 noon. There will be information about what people have told us so far, as well as an opportunity to speak privately with members of the working group or to comment in writing. If you can't make this date and would like to speak to someone, please contact neighbourhoodplan@hubyvillage.org.uk.







